

中国国家留学基金管理委员会 CHINA SCHOLARSHIP COUNCIL

30 June 2022

Dear Professor Ninshu Ma,

It is a great honor to inform you that Mr./Ms. Qian Wary, standing out from the competition, has been granted "the 2021 Chinese Government Award for Outstanding Self-financed Students Abroad" by China Scholarship Council.

This award, starting in 2003, was founded by the Chinese government with the purpose of rewarding the academic excellence of self-financed Chinese students studying overseas. Only those with outstanding performance in their PhD studies will be considered by the award selection panel and no more than 650 young talents will be granted the award each year all over the world.

On behalf of the China Scholarship Council, I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your full support and conscientious supervision, which have contributed to his/her remarkable academic achievements. I would highly appreciate your continuous attention on his/her academic research and career development in the future.

Congratulations and with best wishes!

收益了

Sheng Jianxue Secretary-General China Scholarship Council